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Peace River School Division

June 4, 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians:

Peace River School Division (PRSD) would like to send a heartfelt thank you to our parents,
guardians and family members for your outstanding support and involvement with our Home
Learning Plan. The way our families have rallied together to support each other is incredible.

The Alberta Government has indicated the reopening of schools will be in Phase 2 of the
overall relaunch. Last month the government outlined three possible scenarios, which could
exist by September including:

e Normal school operations are able to resume
e Schools are partially reopened, with some level of restrictions
e Teacher-directed at-home learning continues

Our priority is the health and safety of our students and staff. It is important to note that any
return to school will be under the guidance and direction from Alberta’s Chief Medical Officer
of Health and Alberta Education.

Peace River School Division (PRSD) is sending a re-entry survey to all of our parents and
students in which we will be looking for feedback and intentions in terms of what the fall could
look like for you based on the potential scenarios we are anticipating. We ask that you assist
younger children with completing the survey; this allows them to have a voice, along with you,
and at PRSD, we value every opinion. Surveys can be completed by the end of the day on June
14, 2020.

PRSD is expecting to receive a relaunch plan from Alberta Education by June 15, 2020.
PRSD’s Central Administration Team will work throughout the summer on the relaunch details
and the collected data from the re-entry surveys so that we can provide you with the important
information you need for the upcoming school year. Furthermore, Alberta Education expects
to be able to advise school divisions by August 1, 2020, which scenario (as noted above) will
be used for the start of the 2020-2021 school year.

Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete the re-entry surveys (initially provided to
us by Darrel Robertson, Superintendent of the Edmonton Public School Board) that are
attached. Thank you for your hard work and endless contributions toward student success and
well-being, especially during this very challenging time. I would like to wish you a safe,
healthy and relaxing summer.
We are looking forward to seeing our students again soon!
Sincerely,
% o SRS

Paul Bennett,
Superintendent of Schools
Peace River School Division

www.prsd.ab.ca
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